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A Special Message 

from David Smith 

I cannot express how proud I am to be a part of such a great club, let alone how fortunate I am to be 
President of such a club. 

You all put on such a great show on May 28th that was to me and many, many attendants the best there 
was.  I have received emails and accolades on Facebook from so many first time participants, many 
expressing how they “will be back next year”.  I believe from walking around and talking with people 
that our carshow is one that people really look forward to coming to. I handed out about 75 business 
cards with my email and asked those people if they had anything that bothered them about the show to 
email me and I would make it right.  Not one complaint so far and it is now Tuesday May 31st. This 
year we had “competition” to our show as there were many events going on, Fuquay, Wake Forest and 
Raleigh all had festivals and yet we had another great turn out with 186 vehicles registered and 190 
paid.  I had the chance to speak to a couple of the people who paid but did not register and they all said 
the same thing, they wanted to give to our Charity and participate in our show but did not care to be 
judged.  One person jokingly told me it was too far to walk to the registration table.  Club participation 
was the closest I have seen in the 4 years I have been counting.  At one point early on we had a 3 way 
tie.  I saw many cars and trucks that I had never seen at any other shows.  All in all I believe we have a 
great show and great time doing it and again I am glad to be a part of it. 

You should all give yourselves a pat on the back for a job well done.  I would thank all of you by name 
but I don’t think Jeff has enough space in the newsletter.  SOOOO... 

Thank you to all.  Dave Smith 



 
Made In The U.S.A Carshow Recap - Ray Bader 

Our Charity—Hilltop Home For Children 

Hilltop Home is a private, nonprofit, Intermediate Care Facility with a capacity to support 22 

children who have severe to profound developmental disabilities and are medically fragile.    

They provide a comprehensive  habilitative program that includes individualized medical, 

therapeutic, and developmental /educational services in an intimate, homelike residential 

setting. The program is designed to assist children with multiple disabilities and medical fragility 

to reach their fullest potential. 

Hilltop Home admits children, age birth through six years, who have severe/profound 

developmental delays. Our children typically have pronounced medical complications that 

require specialized, around-the-clock care by nursing staff. 

Hilltop Home is dedicated to providing quality, comprehensive, individualized services to its 

residents. Consistent with the beliefs and principles upon which Hilltop Home was founded, 

these services are provided in an atmosphere that fosters a warm, close relationship with 

children and their families. 

Visit their website at www.hilltophome.org for more information 

 

I want to start off with a giant thank you to everyone that worked so hard yesterday, 

we did it again and pulled off another great show; one more car than last year 

according to our treasurer, for a total of 195 paid. We seem to manage to set a new 

record every year. 

 

Thanks to Lois Copeland & JoAnn Hopp for breakfast and Chris Peedin for coordinating 

lunch. Thanks also to everyone that brought sides and desserts. 

 

Everything went flawlessly thanks to many people. I know I'll miss names so I won't 

even try to name everyone. Just know I say THANK YOU. This would never happen 

without everyone's hard work. 

Thanks especially to Sammy Small for the golf cart to carry my aching back around. 

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU for making my last show as chairman 

another great success. 

 

Ray 



 

 

A & E Trophy 

A+ Powerwashing 

ACH Constructors, LLC 

Advance Auto (Knightdale) 

Advance Auto (Cary) 

AMJ Book Keeping, LLC 

Angie’s Restaurant 

Atlantic Ave Tire and Service 

Auto Recon Pros 

B & C Automotive 

Bruce Adorian Insurance Agency 

Carolina Ceramic Coatings 

Carolina Ranch Animal Hospital 

Cleveland Draft House (Clayton) 

Cleveland Draft House (Garner) 

Cooper’s Furniture 

Costa Rica Auto Collision 

Dynagraphics 

Early Custom Rods 

Eastern Flooring Concepts 

 

El Senor Mexican Restaurant 

Farris Insurance Agency, Inc. 

GR Motors 

Great Clips (Raleigh) 

H & H Auto, Inc. 

Hagerty / Nationwide Insurance 

Hampton Tile & Marble Co., Inc. 

House Master Home Inspections 

Lone Star Steakhouse # 6130 

Lowe’s Food Store #227 

Maynor Auto Body Shop 

McMillan Pate & Company, LLP 

Middle Creek Family Dentistry 

MoJo’s Grill 

Moore Smiles family Dentistry 

Murray’s Tire and Auto Service 

Ole Time Barbecue 

O’Reilly Auto Parts (Raleigh) 

O’Reilly Auto Parts (Garner) 

Pep Boys (Raleigh) 

Prepress Solutions 

Property Maintenance, Inc. 

R & J Mechanical & Welding 

Raleigh Remodeling Co. 

Revel 42 Golf Cart Sales & Service 

Rhino 7 Franchise Development 

Robb Plumbing, Inc. 

S E Cleanrooms, Inc. 

Seaboard ACE Hardware 

Shelco Construction Co. 

Source Automotive 

Southern Classic Auto Insurance 

Techni Quest Automotive 

Tilley Brothers Body Shop 

Tops and Trends 

Triangle Car Care 

USA Auto Body 

Video Visions, Inc. 

Walker Auto parts 

Witcraft Flooring 

Youngblood’s Performance Auto 

 

Our  Business Sponsors - THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!!! 



 

What a SUPER Team !!!   

Carshow Chairman - Ray Bader                                                         

Registration - Tom and Kate Doherty                                                          

Photography Team- Jeff Hopp, Bob Rankl and Bill Ricker                                                                           

Parking - Mark Herbert                                                                      

Photo Production - Keith Archambault and Chandler Collins                                           

Photo Plaque Assembly - Robert Copeland                                         

Club Food -  JoAnn Hopp, Lois Copeland and Chris Peedin                                                           

Carshow Sponsorships - Les Shelton                                                         

50/50 - The Pink Ladies                                                                   

Judging - Linwood Johnson                                                       

Awards - Johnny Ellis                                                                         

Dash Plaques - Don Cooper                                                             

Golf Cart for Ray—Sammy Small                                                                 

Music - Robert Allison                                                                              

MC—Gary Wray 

The PCCC Team 

 



 

The Day at the  2016 Made In The U.S.A Carshow  

Photos by Jeff Hopp  



 

 

   

 

                                              

 

 

 

The Awards 



 
The Participants - THANK YOU FOR COMING!! 

Photography—Jeff Hopp 



 

The Participants - THANK YOU FOR COMING!! 

Photography—Jeff Hopp 


